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             Dear Students, Faculty and Esteemed Guests, 

 
It is with great pleasure and pride that I extend my heartfelt greetings to 

you from Desh Bhagat Ayurvedic College & Hospital, situated in the 

picturesque locale of Mandi Gobindgarh, Punjab. 
                                  Ayurveda, the timeless science of healing, holds the key to unlocking the 

innate potential of every individual. Originating over five millennia ago, it 
emphasizes the importance of prevention and balance, addressing the 

intricate interplay of physical, mental, and emotional well-being. 
                                  As the Principal of this esteemed institution, I am privileged to witness the 

transformative journey of our students firsthand. Our commitment to 

academic excellence and holistic development is evident in our 
comprehensive curriculum and world-class facilities, including our 

esteemed 100-bedded hospital and cutting-edge Panchkarma center. 
                                  Since our inception in 1996, we have grown from strength to strength, 

evolving into Desh Bhagat University, offering a diverse range of over 
256 professional programs across various disciplines. Our dedication to 

nurturing talent and fostering innovation has made us a beacon of 

earning and enlightenment in the region. 
                                   I invite you to join us in our quest for knowledge and enlightenment, 

where every day is an opportunity to learn, grow, and make a difference in 
the world. 

 


